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Osher Lunch Bunch 

Would you like to join other Osher members at lunch up to 6 times a year? 

• Osher members meet at a restaurant for lunch on the second Monday in July, 

September, November, January, March and May. 

• Everyone will sit at small tables (4-6) and order from the menu. 

• Each person will pay for their own meal based on what they order. 

This will allow for several things: 

• The ability to choose different cuisines and locations. 

• Instead of a flat rate for a meal with limited choices, people can order what they want off 

the menu. Pay for what you order. This opens the group up to more people. 

• Smaller groups at each table so everyone can hear the conversations at their table more 

easily. 

• A great chance to meet more people. 

• The organizer will send out an email to announce the date and the restaurant choice on 

the first day of the month. RSVP to the organizer. 

• Participants recommend and help decide future restaurant choices. 

All you have to do is send an email to Ruth Spivak at 

spivakcpa@verizon.net to be put on the list if you aren’t already on the list.  

There is no need to come every time. Come once and see if you like it. You 

can be removed from the list anytime you request. 

 Sign up now to get the next restaurant location!  

The email about the restaurant choice and menu will be sent to all who are on the list on the first 

day of the luncheon month. 

Join us, meet new people, and see friends from Osher classes. 
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